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20th October 2022 

‘Crime and Punishment’ Workshop at Norwich Castle 

Wednesday 16th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To help us answer our big History question ‘Has our justice system always been fair and 

proportionate?’ - which looks at the broad trends of crime and punishment through the ages - your 

child(ren) will be undertaking two workshops (‘Meet a Prisoner’ and ‘Punishments from the Past’) 

at Norwich Castle on Wednesday 16th November. 

During the day, we will also explore the relevant exhibits at the Museum of Norwich, which is just 

a short walk from the castle. 

Whilst we are in Norwich, we will also take the opportunity to look at the architecture in 

preparation for our Art lessons in which the children will use perspective to draw skylines and 

famous buildings from different angles. 

We will leave school shortly after registration and return in time for the end of the day. The 

children should come dressed in school uniform. They will require packed lunches (which are 

available to order from school in the usual way via ParentMail by Thursday 10th November) and 

water bottles. By November, it is highly likely the children will also need warm coats but we will 

send reminders nearer the time. 

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.05 per child or if your child 

receives Free School Meals we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.37 per child. Payment 

is to be made via ParentMail. 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please consent via ParentMail and pay for your 

child by Friday 4th November 2022. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

school. 

Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip. 

Best Wishes 

The Year 6 Team 
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